
From: Sierra Park Water
To: Sierra Park Water, Inc.
Cc: cmann1201@gmail.com; curt@cowanscabinet.com; mattp@spilca.com; raycoyle@att.net;

richmoody45@gmail.com; mark logan; bos123@icloud.com; Richard Valentine; kwach@sbcglobal.net; Pete
Lombrozo; norcalrebar.eric@gmail.com; s.gazdik@comcast.net; Jesse R Worsham; Will Martin;
arthurnclem@gmail.com; Clark.Kellogg@gmail.com; amiller@caed.uscourts.gov; Natalia Mercadal;
chiaramon@aol.com; Amy Maschio; davidrmartin1@yahoo.com; brett.westover@gmail.com;
cbrugg10@comcast.net; Charles varvayanis; Eric Nelson; Janet Dias; Connie Meintasis; Garren San Julian;
gsanj@yahoo.com; Marianne Gennis; vrperry@comcast.net; fbianchi1953@sbcglobal.net; Dodie;
gtsato1@yahoo.com; Ron Hawke; reh1524@sbcglobal.net; Larry Giacomino; DJDGraniteSpring@aol.com; Ed
Lesnowicz

Subject: Latest Manganesse Reports
Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 9:25:45 PM
Attachments: Aqualab Manganesse results Q1 2019.pdf

Manganese Notice 5-13-19 (2).pdf
Q1 2019 Manganese notice.docx
Aqualab Manganese results Q4 2018.pdf
Q4 2018 Manganese Notice.docx

Hello, 

We just received these Manganesse test results and wanted to share them with you. 
 
Thanks
Wanda
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[bookmark: _GoBack]IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable.

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien.



		Sierra Park Water Co. Has Levels of Manganese

Above the Drinking Water Standard







Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Although this is not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what you should do, what happened, and what we are doing to correct this situation.

We routinely monitor for the presence of drinking water contaminants.  Water sample results received on 02/08/2019 showed Manganese levels of 148 ug/L for Well #5 and 241 ug/L for Well #6.  This is above the standard, or maximum contaminant level (MCL), of 50 ug/L.  Well # 5 also recorded (ug/L) levels of 134 for Iron.  Well # 6 recorded (ug/L) levels of 377 for Iron  MCL is 300 ug/L+.

What should I do?

· You do not need to use an alternative water supply (e.g., bottled water).

· If you have other health issues concerning the consumption of this water, you may wish to consult your doctor.

What happened? What is being done?

At this time the Sierra Park Water Company has been instructed by the CPUC to put on hold any expenses related to the Manganese Removal Project until further instructions are given.  There is currently an Engineering Study underway to review our options.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this public notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

Secondary Notification Requirements

· RESIDENTIAL RENTAL PROPERTY OWNERS OR MANAGERS (including nursing homes and care facilities):  Must notify tenants.

· For more information, please contact Kirk Knudsen at 209 586-3098 or P.O. Box 424, Mi-Wuk Village, Ca. 95346 





This notice is being sent to you by Sierra Park Water Company.

Attachment  A



State Water System ID#: 5510016.  Date distributed: 

State Water Resources  Control Board

August 28, 2014































[bookmark: _GoBack]IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable.

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien.



		Sierra Park Water Co. Has Levels of Manganese

Above the Drinking Water Standard







Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Although this is not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what you should do, what happened, and what we are doing to correct this situation.

We routinely monitor for the presence of drinking water contaminants.  Water sample results received on 11/12/2018 showed Manganese levels of 215 ug/L for Well #5 and 248 ug/L for Well #6.  This is above the standard, or maximum contaminant level (MCL), of 50 ug/L.  Well # 5 also recorded (ug/L) levels of 1040 for Iron.  Well # 6 recorded (ug/L) levels of 228 for Iron  MCL is 300 ug/L+.

What should I do?

· You do not need to use an alternative water supply (e.g., bottled water).

· If you have other health issues concerning the consumption of this water, you may wish to consult your doctor.

What happened? What is being done?

At this time the Sierra Park Water Company has been instructed by the CPUC to put on hold any expenses related to the Manganese Removal Project until further instructions are given.  There is currently an Engineering Study underway to review our options.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this public notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

Secondary Notification Requirements

· RESIDENTIAL RENTAL PROPERTY OWNERS OR MANAGERS (including nursing homes and care facilities):  Must notify tenants.

· For more information, please contact Kirk Knudsen at 209 586-3098 or P.O. Box 424, Mi-Wuk Village, Ca. 95346 





This notice is being sent to you by Sierra Park Water Company.

Attachment  A



State Water System ID#: 5510016.  Date distributed: 

State Water Resources  Control Board

August 28, 2014






